

HELLO EVERYONE!

CAN YOU HELP HIGHLAND COUNCIL WITH AN IMPORTANT DECISION?

For a while Highland Council has been trying out an idea for pupils from the Kinlochewe area to go to Gairloch Primary, or Shieldaig Primary, instead of Kinlochewe Primary.

Now we have to decide what to do for the future. We have 3 choices:

1. Close Kinlochewe Primary for good, with children from Kinlochewe going to Gairloch Primary instead.
2. Close Kinlochewe Primary for good, with children from Kinlochewe going to Shieldaig Primary instead
3. Re-open Kinlochewe Primary, so any children from there would go to that school and not to either Gairloch or Shieldaig.
4. Keep trying out the idea for a bit longer before we decide for good.

Which idea do you think is best? In the table below, place a tick next to which one you think is best.

Idea No. 1 – Close Kinlochewe Primary for good, with children going to Gairloch Primary instead.	
Idea No. 2 – Close Kinlochewe Primary for good, with children going to Shieldaig Primary instead.	
Idea No. 3 – Re-open Kinlochewe Primary.	✓

Idea No.4 – Keep trying out the idea for a bit longer.	
--	--



Why did you give the answer above?

I would really like Kinlochewe to re-open, but I do like all the friends I have made at Shieldaig Primary.

I wish all the kids in Kinlochewe would just go to Kinlochewe school, that would make it much better.

I really like the playground and the school and want people to look after the building too. It would save money to have the school in Kinlochewe, from the transport.